
Dear students! 

Due to the epidemiological situation and the state of emergency, in order to make the work 

at our department more effective, we connected the groups, which are taught in parallel, to 

one teacher. The relevant teacher will add you to the teams in MS Teams. We will inform 

you in case of any change. 


